
CLICK TO JOIN

 WEBINAR

LDH Dental Incentive Payment
Program Stakeholder Discussion

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 25, 2024 at 3:00 P.M.

Louisiana Medicaid will be implementing a Dental
Incentive Payment Program (DIPP) beginning calendar
year 2025.

Please join LDH in a stakeholder discussion on the new
Dental Incentive Payment Program.

https://zoom.us/j/94008505672



